
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: MARCH 28, 2024 
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Phishing Email Reminder 

Community Behavioral Health (CBH) has recently seen an increase in email phishing activities, specifically 

those targeted to health care entities. This Provider Notice is a reminder to agencies to vigilantly protect your 

agency against malicious phishing email. More specifically, we have seen these phishing emails targeting C-

suite staff positions. It is critical that Providers immediately contact your CBH Provider Representative if 

your email has been compromised. CBH will be issuing a more detailed Provider Bulletin outlining general 

guidance on how to protect against malicious attempts. We appreciate your ongoing support and diligence in 

projecting data against cyber-attacks. 

https://cbhphilly.org/

